

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



www.2ndenfieldbb.co.uk

Newsletter No. 250

Notices for week commencing 9th March 2009

Thursday Club

There will be no more Thursday club for the next two weeks.

Monopoly Competition

This Saturday is the Battalion Monopoly competition. Can everyone who involved in this competition please make sure you are at the hall by 8.30am this coming Saturday.

Church Parades

Thank you to the boys who turned up for church parade on Sunday. I was disappointed with those of you who promised me on Saturday after football that you would attend, but who didn't.

Please check the attendance score chart to see where you are at.

This coming Sunday is the only Battalion service that we have. Its being held at the 1st Hoddeston church. I would like us to have the biggest company turn out, so I expect to see you all there (especially those who mist last Sunday).

You need to meet at the hall at 9am, as we need to drive in the mini bus to Hoddeston. Please make sure you wear full uniform.

Expedition Trip

Last week I sent out parental letters with regards to the expedition trip which is planed for 4 day during the Easter holidays. Please can you get these slips back ASAP.

This trip is a great opportunity to experience the great outdoor and learn about expedition techniques while in stunning surroundings. It will involve walking and climbing and was a great challenge for those boys who came last year.

If you need a letter and consent form for the trip, please speak to me directly. If you would like to see some photos from last year or want to know more, then please just ask.

Web Site

Please check out, our new look web site. If you have any BB relate photos then please send them to us.

Thank you and have a good week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary